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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please let it be known that I am very, very opposed to the ‘reforms’ proposed by Mr Pyne
 that are before a parliamentary committee. 
 
I am opposed to all abortions, and these proposed reforms are particularly heinous.  I
 totally disagree that the sections that this bill proposes to remove are ‘archaic, outdated
 and have no place in a modern, liberal democracy’. 
 
Babies are our most precious resource.  With this ‘reform’, the most dangerous place for a
 baby in the state of Queensland will be a mother’s womb!
 
Sincerely,
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